
CITY OF PHOENIX  
AVIATION DEPARTMENT 
 
Access Control and Identity Management System(s) 
 
The City of Phoenix Aviation Department is seeking solicitation responses for Access 
Control and Identity Management System(s), AVN RFI 19-044. 
 
The RFI will be issued on or about August 1, 2019 and will be available, along with 
required attachments, by visiting 
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/535. 
 
All dates are subject to change. 
 
The Procurement Officer for this RFI is Nichol Shrum at 602-273-4082, 
nichol.shrum@phoenix.gov. 


